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          20 February 2024  

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We are fortunate to have the opportunity to work with Teynham Library. As of next Thursday, 

classes will be visiting in the afternoon from 2.30 – 3pm. Classes will be split into groups of 

15 and parents are welcome to meet at the library (at 2:30)  to join in with the reading 

session. You will then be able to take your child home at 3pm if you have joined us for the 

reading session at the library. If you are unable to join us at the library, children will be 

walked back to school ready for normal pick up time. 

Classes will go on the following dates; 

Thursday 11th January – Year 1 

Thursday 18th January – Year 1 

Thursday 25th January– Year 2  

Thursday 1st February – Year 2  

Thursday 22nd February– Year 3  

Thursday 29th February– Year 3  

Thursday 7th March – Year 4 

Thursday 14th March – Year 4  

Years 5, 6 and Reception will provisionally go Terms 5 & 6 with dates to follow. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Mason 

 

  



                                                                                                                         

 


